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This image is an example of a future-focused learning space we are building for students across NSW.

Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is spending $6 billion over 
four years to deliver more than 170 new and 
upgraded schools. This includes an additional 
$160 million in 2018/19 as part of the record $747 
million maintenance investment announced last 
year. This is the biggest investment in public 
school infrastructure in the history of NSW.

Epping Public School project
A project is underway to upgrade Epping Public 
School. The project will deliver:

• 22 new permanent teaching spaces
• a new library
• an upgrade to the core facilities, special

programs rooms and new administration
space converted from two existing teaching
spaces

Project summary
The development application has been approved 
and the construction contract has been awarded.

Site establishment starts 2 October 2018 
Grindley Construction will set up the site in the 
south-west corner of the school and demolish 
three existing buildings to provide a space for the 
new building. Ahead of construction starting 
temporary classsrooms have been installed, 
providing learning spaces for students 
throughout construction. Construction work will 
continue during the school term and will be 
planned with the school to ensure disruption is 
minimal.
If any asbestos removal is required it will take 
place during the school holidays by a licensed 
asbestos removal contractor. The works will be 
conducted in accordance with the Department 
of Education’s Asbestos Management Plan and 
Safe Work NSW requirements.
Site establishment and construction will take 
place from 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 
8am-5pm Saturday. No work will take place on 
Sundays or public holidays.

Keeping you updated
Regular updates will be provided to the school 
and local community. Details of upcoming 
information booths will be advertised on our 
website.
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